Martin, Ed, EMNRD

To: Cordle, Daniel

Subject: RE: 1930-322J 30 _ &,Z/’ZOS";’L

Proposed depth of 2150 feet approved.
No, do not submit another C101. Just report TD reached on subsequent reports.

IEd Martin

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
District IV Supervisor

1220 S. St. Francis

Santa FFe, NM 87505

Work: 505-476-3470

Cell: 505-690-2365

Home: 505-685-4056

From: Cordle, Daniel [mailto:dcordle@hess.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 2:42 PM

To: Martin, Ed, EMNRD

Subject: 1930-322)

Ed,

The C-101 for this well has the proposed depth to be 2025 feet. We would like to request the TD to be changed from
2025 feet to 2150 feet (+125 feet) in order for us to have better logging coverage. Please let me know if you have any
questions, comments, or concerns. Do we need to resubmit the C-101 form with the new TD on it?

Regards,

Dan Cordle
Operations Engineer
Hess Corporation
Office 432.758.6734
Cell 281.799.1484
dcordle @hess.com

This e-mail and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information
that is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient(s) and have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your computer. Any distribution,
disclosure or the taking of any other action by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited



